Navy Orders Materials for 16
P-8A Maritime Patrol Aircraft
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PHILIPPINE SEA (Feb. 4, 2019) A P-8A Poseidon assigned to the
Golden Swordsmen of Patrol Squadron (VP) 47 performs a fly-by
next to the Arleigh Burke-class guided-missile destroyer USS
Preble (DDG 88).

ARLINGTON, Va. — The Navy has awarded a $429 million contract

modification to Boeing for long-lead material and activities
for 16 P-8A Poseidon maritime patrol aircraft.

The contract modification, awarded by Naval Air Systems
Command, will support the procurement of Lot 11 aircraft for
six P-8As for the U.S. Navy, four for the Royal New Zealand
Air Force and six for the Republic of Korea Navy.

New Zealand and South Korea are the latest nations to order
the P-8A. Earlier international customers include Australia,
the United Kingdom and Norway. India has acquired the P-8I
version.

Last month, the Navy awarded Boeing a $2.4 billion production
contract for 19 P-8As, including 10 aircraft for the U.S. Navy
fleet, all five ordered by Norway and the final four of nine
P-8As for the United Kingdom, which will receive its first
P-8A this year. Norway will receive its first aircraft in
2021.

All of the customers except the United Kingdom and India are
replacing P-3 Orion maritime patrol aircraft with the P-8.
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